
To whom it may concern: it is a matter of Justice that people be counted 
where they are from rather than where they are incarcerated! Not counting 
people where they live gives more weight to the vote of those who live in 
the municipality where the prison, jail or other type facility is located. Very 
often the demographics of the municipality where the prison is located 
doesn't reflect the demographics of those who are imprisoned there! A 
person who is incarcerated, his or her family and friends are represented 
by the elected officials where he or she from! Accordingly, when the 
census is taken he or she should be counted as a member of their 
hometown community. Please end the distortion of the democratic principle 
of one man one vote. COUNT PEOPLE WHERE THEY ARE FROM!!!! 
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